
Newsletter: February, 2015 
            
PEF has made a major change to the timeline of the Grant to Schools and Classrooms
This is the program whereby teachers apply to the foundation for the materials to run 
innovative hands-on learning projects in their classrooms, both within the curriculum and
extra-curricular, opening up their rooms and volunteering their time at lunch and after-school. 
The deadline for submission of the applications until now has been December 1, with 
decisions awarded in January and the materials arriving in the schools in February amd 
March, over than halfway through the academic year.

Starting now: the deadline for applications, including governing board approval, is
JUNE 30, 2015 for projects for the 2015-16 academic year.

Approvals will be  decided in October, 2015 and materials purchased in November.
We appreciate receiving the applications by email in pdf format to pef@lbpsb.qc.ca

Registration is open for the
Pearson Educational Foundation (PEF) Family Fun Run
Sunday, May 3, 2015
http://www.eventbrite.ca/e/pef-pearson-educational-foundation-family-fun-run-tickets-13357114489

Make up your teams
     Have a blast
     Help PEF
assist our students 

Let’s see teams from
         families
         schools
         centres
         programs
and community supporters.                Thank you in advance!
       
      

                                
        Barbara Freeston, president
           Pearson Educational Foundation
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